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Your
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Your
Email hwbaumann@comcast.net

Your
Phone 503-559-2167

Street 415 Leffelle Street SouthTh
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State OR
Zip 97302

Message

Dear Sirs, This concerns the City Council meeting at 6PM tonight and plans by the
city to demolish the properties at the former Union Gospel Mission site. Do those
plans also include demolishing the RunAWay Art and Craft Studio building? If so,
has there been consideration of preserving the historical south wall of that
building? This intact wall remains from the building that Dr. John Minthorn
constructed in 1889 for his business, the Oregon Land Office. His young nephew,
Herbert Hoover, spent a lot of time in that office helping his uncle between 1889
and 1891. Few artifacts from the time Dr. Minthorn and Herbert Hoover lived in
Salem still exist. The remaining window and architectural structures are completely
intact and are very striking. Sorry to ramble, but I'm concerned. Thanks, Howard
Baumann, MD
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